TERM 3: THURSDAY 24 AUGUST 2017



PRIMARY CRICKET AT NASSA GALA DAY

Year 5 and 6 Boys Cricket placed 4th at the NASSA Junior Cricket Gala Day.

On a glorious winter's day, Thomas Hassall sent 10 boys from Year 5 and 6 to the NASSA Junior Boys Cricket Gala Day in Camden.

In a very competitive draw we finished 2nd in our pool, advancing to the sem-finals, where we were defeated by the eventual winners of the competition.

Our boys proceeded to the finals series and placed 4th overall.

A big congratulations to the boys whose efforts and attitudes were evident for all to see.

Mr Andrew Richards